
From: Colin Ahrens
To: Andrew Rode
Cc: Ruth Warren; ARTC Enquiries; Nick Minervini
Subject: Atlas-Campaspe MOD (SSD 5012 MOD1)
Date: Wednesday, 14 August 2019 3:11:01 PM

Hi Andrew, thank you for the  emailed letter to John Fullerton CEO & MD at ARTC
dated 29 July 2019 and the opportunity to respond. ARTC is  working with the applicant
on the rail side of this project on an ongoing basis and is aware of  and supports the
proposed changes to the siding, rail volumes and train pathing as detailed in the Project
Modification.
 
The rail works at Ivanhoe will be carried out under a negotiated Works Deed when the
construction begins.
 
With Regards,
 
 
Colin Ahrens
Property Officer- Adelaide
(Mon to Wed, Mon to Thur)
P 08 8217 4206
M 0412 576 921
cahrens@artc.com.au
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